
 

 
 

BOARD/COMMISSION RECOMMENDATION  

 

Electric Utility Commission 
 

Recommendation No. 20130520-030 
 

800 MW goal and out-of-city rates 
 

 

The Electric Utility Commission recommends that the City Council request the City 

Manager to develop an analysis on the impact on Austin Energy's goal of saving 800 MW 

of energy by 2020 that will be caused by out of city customers being exempted from the two 

highest tiers of rates and to develop a plan to return the city to a policy of charging all 

customers the same rates. 

 

 
Date of Approval: May 20, 2013 
 
 
Record of the vote: Unanimously approved by the Electric Utility Commission on a vote 

of 7-0. 
 
Attest:  
 
 

  Toye Goodson, Staff Liaison 


